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DTU Opens a New Representative Office in Ho Chi Minh City

DTU opened its new representative office in Ho Chi Minh City on March 15th, located at 50A Dang Dung, in the Tan Dinh Ward of District 1. 

Mr. Do Quoc Anh speaks at the ceremony 

Attendees included Mr. Do Quoc Anh, Director of the southern representative agency of MOET, Mr. Dinh Nhat Linh from the southern Inspection office of MOET, Distinguished Teacher Le Cong Co, DTU President and Provost, and distinguished guests from key establishments agencies in Ho Chi Minh City. 
  
The ribbon-cutting ceremony  
 
According to Distinguished Teacher Le Cong Co, since 1998, DTU has established relations with many educational institutes in Ho Chi Minh City to provide Vietnam with a high quality workforce. As well as expanding the international partnerships with many well-known universities all over the world, DTU has offered its students various advanced academic programs. He also mentioned some strategic initiatives to improve the quality of education in general, to strengthen the development of Ho Chi Minh City and rest of the country. 

On behalf of MOET, Mr. Anh congratulated DTU on its recent achievements. He added: “MOET highly appreciates DTU’s role and contribution to the development of national education. Having focused on enhancing its quality of education over the years, DTU has become on of the most reliable academic institutes in the Central Region. We will do everything we can to assist DTU in future developments.”
Opening a new representative office in Ho Chi Minh City marked an important milestone of DTU in its development process.
 
(Media Center) 



1
